
  

  

  

 

It is particularly difficult to pass along sad news like this at this time of year, but duty calls, so this unfortunate 

information must be announced. Sadly, Golden Eagles member Captain Bill Twyman took his last flight West early this 

morning, Friday, December 22, 2017. He succumbed to the effects of the Ventricular Fibrillation he experienced two 

days ago. The 30 minutes of oxygen deprivation he experienced on the way to the hospital was just too much for him to 

overcome as he attempted to recover from the event. According to Bill`s wife Carol, Bill had been receiving treatment 

for a heart valve condition. 

 

The Golden Eagles extends its condolences to Bill`s wife, Carol, and their family and hopes they can find peace and 

comfort at this difficult time. We wish for Captain Twyman clear skies, smooth air and favorable winds on his final flight 



 

West. Godspeed Bill, and may you rest in peace.  

 

Additional information will be provided as it is received. Here is Carol Twyman`s contact information:  

Email                billtwyman@consolidated.net 

HomePhone     936-445-2036 

CellPhone         713-408-9007 

Address            12180 Clint Parker Rd., Conroe, TX  77303-3112 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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